
 

 
 

CHARTER TOWNSHIP OF PORT HURON TOWNSHIP PARK COMMISSION 
 

The Charter Township of Port Huron Park Commission met for its regular meeting on January  
6, 2021.  Chairperson Carolyn Crowe presided. 
 
Members Present:   Barnum, Kinyon, Montalvo, Crowe 
Members Absent:     Sassanella 
 
Guests Present:       None 
 
Motion by Barnum, supported by Kinyon to accept minutes from December 2, 2020 meeting.  Motion 
carried. 
 
Treasurer’s Report:  Savings: $148,723.45  MCIA: $127,295.30 
Motion by Montalvo; support by Kinyon, to accept Treasurer’s Report.  Motion carried. 
 
Public Comment:  None 
 
Unfinished Business:  The Commission discussed the 5 year park and recreation plan for 2021-2025.  
The Commission’s recommendation for the new plan would be for walking/bike trails that would connect 
all of the Township parks.  The Commission also authorized the release of the Park budget to the 
building official, Kirk Lavigne. 
 
New Business:  The Commission discussed the hiring of the park managers for the 2021 season.  The 
Commission will review the current job descriptions and salaries and make recommendations at the 
February 2021 meeting. 
 
Park Reports:   
 RV Park:  Licensing for the RV Park was discussed. 
 
Board Correspondence: None 
 
Adjournment:  Motion by Barnum, support by Kinyon to adjourn.  Motion carried. 
 
Submitted by: 
 
 
Carol A. Maxbauer 
Secretary 


